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bit.ly/VoteNo-SaveAct

Tell Your House Members

Vote No
on Save Act!!

The Safeguard American Voter Eligibility (SAVE) Act would make it harder 
for millions of eligible Americans to register and vote by requiring strict 
proof of citizenship, such as a passport or birth certificate, and other 
documents. Many Americans lack these documents, can not easily or 
quickly obtain them, and cannot afford the fees for processing such 
documentation.

Our American democracy works best when all people can have 
influence and share decision-making power. Requiring every voter to 
provide a passport or birth certificate in person to register or update 
their voter information would impact all of us. Still, it would significantly 
threaten the ability to vote for working-class Americans, older voters, 
people who’ve changed their last name, and those who’ve lost essential 
documents due to natural disasters. Voting is how we use the power of 
our communities to ensure we can all benefit from our democracy.

We will continue to urge Congress to pass federal voting rights 
legislation and ensure our democracy works for all. Although we may 
not be able to do that in the 119th Congress, we won’t give up the 
persuasion campaign.


